Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 1:33 PM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: Typo on invoice 559 Mcknight

Marcia, please let me know if this explains the issue.

SATHT Steve Magner

1R | Code Enforcement Manager
; Department of Safety and Inspection
375 Jackson Street,Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-1928
steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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From: Brad Ensrude [mailto:brad@kamishexcavating.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 11:00 AM

To: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: Typo on invoice 559 Mcknight

Brad Ensrude | Project Manager | Kamish Excavating
1301 South Concord Street | South St. Paul, MN 55075
D 651.457.3600 | C 651.775.0848 | F 651.731.7794
www.kamishexcavating.com
brad@kamishexcavating.com

This e-mail, and any attachments, contains information that is, or may be, covered by electronic communications privacy laws, and is also confidential and
proprietary in nature. If you are not the intended recipient, please be advised that you are legally prohibited from retaining, using, copying, distributing, or otherwise
disclosing this information in any manner. Instead, please reply to the sender that you have received this communication in error, and then immediately delete it.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

From: Brad Ensrude

Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 8:50 AM

To: 'Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul)'

Subject: RE: Typo on invoice 559 Mcknight

Joe,

Regarding 559 McKnight Road South. I’'m sorry for the confusion. | went back and noticed that the original “Information
to Invoice” dated January 3, 2012 had the same typing error. When we revised the “Information to Invoice on 1/13/12
to show a credit for the scrap iron we didn’t notice the typing error that time either. This doesn’t happen very often, but
with computers and the cut and paste technology available, it’s easy to make mistakes. The address of 131 lvy Ave

1



noted, was from a previous clean-up project that we completed for the city prior to this project. All of the equipment
and labor, etc. on the “Revised, Information to Invoice” dated 1/13/12 should be for work completed at 559 McKnight
Road South. If you need a new copy revised to reflect the changes, please let me know.

Brad

Brad Ensrude | Project Manager | Kamish Excavating
1301 South Concord Street | South St. Paul, MN 55075
D 651.457.3600 | C 651.775.0848 | F 651.731.7794
www.kamishexcavating.com
brad@kamishexcavating.com

This e-mail, and any attachments, contains information that is, or may be, covered by electronic communications privacy laws, and is also confidential and
proprietary in nature. If you are not the intended recipient, please be advised that you are legally prohibited from retaining, using, copying, distributing, or otherwise
disclosing this information in any manner. Instead, please reply to the sender that you have received this communication in error, and then immediately delete it.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation.



